
 

BATS Options Exchange (BZX) Routing Fee Schedule Update 
Effective Wednesday, September 1, 2010 
Dear BATS Exchange Member, 

Effective Wednesday, September 1st, 2010 BATS Options Exchange (BZX) will eliminate all pass 
through charges associated with clearing fees incurred by the Exchange when an options order is routed 
and executed at an away market on behalf of an Options Member (subject to filing with the SEC). 

Proposed and latest Fee Schedules can be found at http://www.batsoptions.com/regulation/.  

BATS appreciates your continues business. Please contact the Trade Desk or your Director of Sales 
regarding any questions  
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